P&C News

March 2023

The P&C met for the Annual General Meeting and the first General
Meeting for the year on Tuesday 14 March 2023.

A new executive committee has been elected and will be taking
the reins for 2023.

Your new committee is:

* President Jess Huiskamp

« Treasurer Cassie Fraser

» Vice President Kim Hannant

P&C Updates School Updates

Budgets and donations for the year are still
to be finalized but the ball is rolling on the
concrete painting in the primary school.

Secondary students will get to taste some
flavours of the world for Harmony Day with
the Senior Canteen running a special one
week only menu.

WATCH OUT FOR...

As we close out Term 1, watch
out for:

O reports cards

O parent teacher interviews
(which can be booked
through the Compass app)

O Cross Country coming upn | ;
Week 10. T A

The P&C will meet formally again in May but until then, feel free to get in touch.



https://www.facebook.com/WoodcrestStateCollege
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